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Sandra Bailey

From: Ballina Shire Council <BallinaShireCouncil@ballina.nsw.gov.au>
Sent: Friday, 2 June 2017 10:43 AM

To: Sandra Bailey

Subject: FW: C Ward Committee.

Attachments: Elva Fitzell.pdf

From: Ross Fitzell [mailto:fitzellr@bigpond.com]
Sent: Friday, 2 June 2017 10:35 AM

To: Ballina Shire Council

Subject: C Ward Committee.

Dear Mr Hickey
General Manager
Ballina Shire Council

RE: 17/27446/17/31891(232-06)

Thank you for your email dated 2™ May 2017. | apologise for the delay in reply ..there was a comedy of
misunderstandings.

Please find enclosed attachment from the Secretary of the Rotary e-Club NextGen ( Mr Bruce Rogers) answering the
specific items requested in your email dated 2.5.2017

| would like to point out that my intentions and interest in attending the C Ward meeting are specifically ‘local’. | have
always and wish to continue working for the community that has supported me my entire life.

Attendance at the C Ward meetings makes me aware of areas that could be assisted by Rotarians such as the Pre
School development . Members of the NextGen Rotary Club are a wonderful group of pecple who support each
others projects....an energy source you should not deny the community.

Please feel free to phone me on 0427295116 should you require more detail.

Elva Fitzell
Assistant Governor
Rotary District 9640
0427295116

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service.
For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com
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Rotary

e-Club of NextGen, Aust.

PO Box 1761
Oxenford Qld 4210
Australia
Email: secreta rotaryeclubnextgen.or,

Mr P Hickey
General Manager
Ballina Shire Council
40 Cherry Street
Ballina NSW 2478

Dear Mr Hickey
C Ward Committee - 17/27446/17/31891 (232-06)
Thank you for your letter dated 2 May 2017 addressed to Ms Fitzell.

The Rotary E-Club of NextGen is the same as all other Rotary Clubs except that we conduct our meetings
online. They are held through a video conferencing software called Zoom at 8 pm every Tuesday night.

The Club is incorporated in Queensland and is registered as a Charity under number I1A40038 but we have
members from not only throughout Queensland and New South Wales but in other areas of Australia and
overseas as well.

We support and encourage our members to be involved in issues and projects that they have a particular
interest in — be it a local issue or one covering a larger area — so have no hesitation in recommending Elva
to be part of the C Ward Committee as this is an area of interest to her.

I am happy to provide any additional information that you would like but you may also find our website
also helps - http://www.rotarynews.info/club76644.

Sincerely

QZQL/—\/

Bruce Rogers
Secretary
Rotary E-Club of Next Gen

0414 701505

Ballina Shire Council Ordinary Meeting Attachments
22/06/17 Page 120 of 184



